
       

                                    

 
 
 
								
	
			
	
	
				
							
	
	
					
  

 
 
 
 
 
       
 
            

              
        49th “Chick” Miler Champion, Rich Wills (left)  
   accepting the Winner’s Trophy from the 2021 Champ, 
Christian Woods (middle), Club Pro Bray Blanton (right). 

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

JUNE 2022 GOLF TOURNAMENTS AT SCC  
NOTE-Pro shop closes at 6:00 pm.  Please call ahead for tee times. 
Last cart out at 5:45; carts must be returned to the lot no later than 
8:00 pm or BEFORE DARK-whichever occurs first.   
May 31-Greens were aerified. 
June 10-Baker-Blanton Citadel Golf -1 pm shotgun-am t-times  avail. 
June 20-Lake Marion Seniors-9:00 am shotgun-course open at 2:00  
June 21-SOB Golf at SCC – shotgun at 12:30 pm-tee times available 
June 23-Brent Thompson CFA Golf- 10:00 am-course open at 3:00 
JUNE 25/26-FATHER/SON-DAUGHTER GOLF- 
AM TEE TIMES-sign up in the pro shop  
MONDAY-JULY 4TH-FIRECRACKER BLITZ- 
Noon Shotgun-sign up in the pro shop 
   

FREE SHAG LESSONS weekly on WEDNESDAYS 
6:30 pm at the Candlelite Pavilion. 

JUNE 1, 8, 15, 22 29 
Followed by OPEN NIGHT DANCE 7:30-9:30 with music  

By DJ Wendell Nolan, Cash Bar, Snackbar available to order food. 

JUNE   23RD TEAM TRIVIA @ 6:00 pm 
With DJ Shane Griffin 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------          
 2022 CHAS AREA MENS INTERCLUB GOLF ASSOC 

Monday, JUNE 6, AT LEGEND OAKS 9:00 a.m. 
The $40 tournament fee is due at sign up by June 1. 
A USGA handicap is required to play in these events. 

Our players must be members of Summerville Country Club. 
Many thanks to Bob Sideikas and Allan Sharkey for their help.   

Men’s Interclub team shirts for sale in the pro shop for $25. 
 

 

The pool is open and staying busy!  Membership cards 
for first time members and rules should be mailed to you soon after 
you join.   Renewing members have the same member number as 
the previous year and will be reissued cards upon request.  The 
POOL RULES are also posted on our website.  Please sign in 
each and every time you enter the pool gate.  The pool hours are: 
TUESDAY-SATURDAY10:00–8:00, MONDAY12:00 – 8:00 
Early morning ADULTS ONLY swim time is allowed on 
Tuesdays and Saturdays 7 am-10 am.  The entrance key is 
available in the golf pro shop.  In fairness to all members, we 
have decided to not book/allow pool parties this summer.  The 
clubhouse lobby is available for rent for small parties by calling Lee 
Ray at 843-586-1806. We ask that you limit LOCAL Guests to 2 per 
day and you must be at the pool with them.  Your account will be 
billed $5 per day per guest unless your guests are out of town 
guests and pre- registered in the office. 
 

$50 WINNER 
Pay your member account in full by the 10th of each 

month to qualify for the drawing. 

GEORGE HOWARD 

The righteous man walks in his integrity; His children are blessed after him.    Proverbs 20:7 

From the office-Summerville icon, James H Messervy, Sr., passed away 
on May 10, 2022.  Mr. Jimmy was a neighbor and friend to all who knew him.  
He loved his family fiercely and he will be sorely missed by us.  A celebration 
of Jimmy’s life will be held at the Candlelite Pavilion fittingly on Father’s Day, 
June 19th, at 6:00 pm.  Our prayers go out to Linda, JJ, Tiffany, Ashleigh and all 
their family members for healing hearts.   
         We – YOU – did it again!  Summerville Country Club was voted Journal-
Scene’s Reader’s Choice Best Golf Course and Best Event Venue for 2021-
2022 and Country Club Catering as Best Caterer!  Thank you for your votes!  
I hope to see you all soon at the best club ever J  Suzanne 
 

 



2022 CHICK MILER FLIGHT WINNERS: 

Champion Rich Wills   68-67  135 
Runner-up Cory Deering  67-68 135 
1st Flight  Jess Cuthbert    73-67 140 
2nd Flight Mike Cobb  75-66 141 
3rd Flight  Jacob Traylor  79-71 150 
4th Flight  Nick Walters  81-73 154 
5th Flight  Cason Woods  84-77 161 
6th Flight  Chris Burns  88-81 169 
7th Flight  Joe Major  90-76 166 
8th Flight  Aaron Ayers  92-84 176 
9th Flight  Austin Rogers  95-89 184 
10th Flight Scott Bragg              104-99 203  

_______________________________________ 
        
Stephen Chellis shot 67, 5 under his age, on 5/1/22 
John Davis shot his age, 80, on 5/9/22 
Richard Brewer shot 78, just ½ yrs. over his age, on 5/18/22 
Brooks Moore shot his age, 76, on 5/20/22 
Joe Waring had his first hole in one on # 17, 5/22/22, and 
    shot even par, 71, his personal best round ever!

                         

 
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

 

BRAY’S BOGEYS-Congratulations to Rich Wills on 
winning the 49th Annual Chick Miler. Rich became our 
youngest winner at age 16 - previous youngest was D 
McCollum at 18. We had an awesome finish - Rich 
birdied three of his last four holes to tie Cory Deering 
and force a sudden death playoff where he won on the 
first hole.   As always this tournament is not possible 
without all the help we have - Thanks to Ellie Sims for 
setting up the starters and scorers - and also thank you 
to our starters and scorers for doing a great job as 
always. Thanks to Christie Bailey, our cart attendants 
and rangers for handling the carts. Thanks to my Dad 
and our golf course staff for having the course in great 
shape and scrambling to get the course ready after five 
inches of rain which cancelled round 1. Thanks to my 
Mom and our pro shop staff for handling registration 
and merchandising. Thanks to Ben, Tom, Lee, Trae and 
all food and beverage staff for once again delivered 
three fantastic dinners. Thanks to Rich Bull for handling 
the skins game and helping with the scoreboard.  

During the summer we will have several events: 
Father Son/Daughter on June 25-26, Match Play is 
throughout the summer, July 4th Firecracker Blitz, 
Member-Member July 16-17, Member-Guest Aug 5, 6, 
7.    The summer Junior Golf Clinics are filling up fast.   
Please call me at 843-452-4988 to register soon. 

I'm looking forward to a fun and action packed 
summer and hope for some more awesome golf! 

 

             SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB  
     2022 GOLF TOURNAMENTS / EVENTS 
June – Match Play begins 
June 25, 26-Father Son/Daughter Golf Tourney 
July 4-Firecracker Blitz at Noon 
July 11-14 Bray’s Junior Golf Camp  
July 18-21 Bray’s Junior Golf Camp 
   Call Bray Blanton at 843-452-4988 to sign up 
July 16, 17 Member-Member-open to all members  
July 22-Roy Meyers Junior Open 
Aug 5, 6, 7-Member-Guest Weekend-Open to all  
        Members & their guests; Pairings Party on Aug 5 

Oct 30-The Cuthbert Classic 
Dec TBD-Hartmann’s Christmas Open  
Dec TBD-Member/Employees Christmas Party  

                        GOLF MEMBER SPECIALS 
TUES/WED – Ride 18 holes for the 9 hole rate anytime. 
THURSDAY - Bring a guest to play with you and they 
pay member rates---riding or walking (up to 3 guests 
each member). 
TWILITE – Begins every day at 3:00 pm-Ride 18 holes 
for the 9 hole rate (no rainchecks after 9 holes). 
 
NOTE-LOYALTY points do not expire.  Check out our 
website for redemption savings. 
 
Please call ahead to reserve daily tee times.  We 
usually have available tee times on tournament days 
unless otherwise noted in the golf event list.  
Fundraising tournaments help the community we live in 
and we are fortunate to help with their efforts. 

                                 A THANK YOU NOTE FROM ELLIE SIMS    
 YOU ARE AWESOME!  I called and you said yes!  This was my 14th year 
as helping with the volunteers for the Chick Miler and the easiest ever!  
Everyone did not even hesitate to say “of course I will help”.  I hope 
everyone knows how much I appreciate you!  I know that the 
tournament this year would not have been so successful if you had not 
said yes!  My many thanks to the starters and scorers:  Ron Clayton, Chris 
& Mike Allegrucci, Craig Dickenscheidt, Sissue Beauchene, Erika 
Henderson, Debbie Stephens, Sherri Wilson, Brian Anderson, Bob 
Sideikas, and Jack & Karen Sehrt.  We so appreciated what volunteer 
Christie Bailey accomplished with the carts this year also!  Thanks to 
each of you for all you did!     Ellie Sims 


